
 
 
December 19, 2018 
 

Dear School Board, 
 

December has been a very exciting time at our school. The students put time and effort 
into their Christmas program and it turned out wonderfully with many BPS staff in 
attendance.  
 

The GPS rangers are continuing to come on a monthly basis. Their theme this year 
focuses on the night sky and its relation to Native American culture. 
 

The middle school math students are exploring real world math concerning finance, 
specifically how to use credit cards, applying for loans and the meaning of interest rates.  
 

Everyone is looking forward to the Christmas break. 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, 
 

Ms. Show and Mrs. Christoferson 
 

 


